
ANNUAL REPORT 
MAY 2018 - MAY 2019 

 

 Councillor Leeroy Jeremiah  

ADDRESS:  Penallta House   MOBILE: 07398 185064                                                                      

  Tredomen 

Ystrad Mynach  

  CF82 7PG 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS: leeroyjeremiah@caerphilly.gov.uk 

 

ELECTORAL WARD:  Newbridge 

 

PARTY: Labour 

 

PROFILE: Ward Member for Newbridge 

 

COUNCIL COMMITTEES  

Council 

Health Social Care and Wellbeing Scrutiny Committee 

Democratic Services 

 

SUBCOMMITTEES/WORKING PARTIES/PANELS 

Community Council Liaison Sub Committee  

Grants to the Voluntary Sector Panel 

Monmouthshire and Brecon Canal – Crumlin Arm Working Group 

 

OUTSIDE BODIES AND ASSOCIATIONS 

Newbridge Partnership Committee 

Pantside Residents Association 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 

From May 2018 to May 2019 my attendance at Council meetings was as follows: 

Meeting      No. Attended  No. Held 

Council               6    11 

Health Social Care and Wellbeing 2    8 

Democratic Services 2    4 

Community Council Liaison Sub Committee   1    3 

Grants to the Voluntary Sector Panel  2    3 

Monmouthshire and Brecon Canal –  2    3 
Crumlin Arm Working Group       
 

 

TRAINING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

I have undertaken the following training and development: - 

Corporate Safeguarding Briefing (Seminar) 

Medium Term Financial Plan (Seminar) 

Universal Credit (Seminar) 

Civil Parking Enforcement (Seminar) 

 

CONSTITUENCY ACTIVITY 

These are the issues that I have worked on over the past year many of which are ongoing: - 

 

I have represented several residents in housing issues, there are still a few that are ongoing 

at present. 

 

I have been involved in several issues with regards to speeding vehicles, as a result we now 

have regular visits from the Road Safety Camera Vans across North Rd. 

 

I am at present attempting to arrange similar results along other roads throughout the ward, I 

have met with Highways to discuss. 

 

I have had many reports from residents regarding, missed bin collections, food caddies and 

recycling issues. Have reported and spoken with officers regarding the more complicated 

issues. 

 

I regularly take part in litter picks and Path Maintenance around the wards. 

 

As part of my new employment within funeral care I, with colleagues, will be helping start a 

bereavement group within the ward to help residents come to terms with a loss. 


